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Because of C&H operation's terrible location so close to the Buffalo National River
and the fact that it is in geologic karst (think swiss cheese), I request that ADEQ
deny the C&H permit. The Buffalo National River is the only major national scenic
area that Arkansas has. To keep a hog farm there that could potentially pollute the
river and affect people and wildlife for miles around would be absolutely terrible. It
would also be terrible for tourism and for Arkansas in general.

Thank you,
John
-- 

John Joseph Ray
johnnyray22@earthlink.net 
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